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Rhythm Superfoods™ Recalls Kool Ranch Kale Chips  
 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Rhythm Superfoods, LLC has issued a recall for Kool Ranch 
Kale Chips because of incorrect packaging and labeling. A production error 
resulted in a limited amount of Kool Ranch Kale Chips containing cashews, a 
potentially life-threatening allergen, being placed into Kool Ranch Kale Chips 
packaging that did not declare cashews as an ingredient.  
 
Recalled products are packages of Kool Ranch Kale Chips that include: 
 
• UPC/SKU code: 8 29739 00052 1. 
• “Sell by” dates: 03/26/12, 03/27/12, 03/28/12, 04/03/12 and 
04/10/12. 
 
No other Rhythm Superfoods™ are affected by this recall.   
 
Alaska’s Department of Environmental Conservation has verified this product 
has been distributed in Alaska.  
 
To date, one case of an allergic reaction has been reported. Consumers with 
cashew allergies who may have consumed this product and may be exhibiting 
symptoms of an allergic reaction or are concerned about a possible allergic 
reaction should contact a health care provider immediately. 
 
Consumers with questions, including exchange or refund information, may 
contact Rhythm Superfoods Customer Service at 1-512-441-5667 8 a.m. to 6 
p.m. CST, Monday through Friday. 
 
For more recall details, please visit 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm277727.htm  
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html. 
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